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Purpose/Objective  
Metro is proposing some updates to Code and Administrative Rules in response to the adoption of 
the Regional Waste Plan. These changes are being made to the Regional Service Standard which sets 
a consistent base level of service for recycling collection and education and outreach programs 
provided to residents and businesses in the region. 
 
This is an informational item to ensure that MPAC members are aware of Metro Code and 
Administrative Rule updates that may in turn affect local government solid waste and recycling 
rules and regulations. It is also to invite their full review and comment on the proposed changes 
during the public comment period scheduled for September 15 through October 15, 2020. 
 
The proposed Code updates will be brought to the Metro Council in December. 
 
 
Action Requested/Outcome  
This is an informational item. 
 
 
What has changed since MPAC last considered this issue/item? 
MPAC has not previously considered this item. 
 
 
What packet material do you plan to include?  
Overview of the proposed revisions to Metro Code Chapter 5.10 and associated Administrative 
Rules. A link to the full text of the Code and Rules on the Metro website is included in the overview 
document. 
 

Agenda Item Title: Update on proposed changes to Metro Code Chapter 5.10 and associated 
Administrative Rules 

Presenter: Jennifer Erickson, Principal Solid Waste Planner and Sara Kirby, Senior Solid Waste 
Planner 

Contact for this worksheet/presentation: Jennifer Erickson 

 


